
 
 

   
 

 

 

 

  

Request for Comments 
 

 

  

Fiscal Year 2020 Protocols 
 

Staff is requesting comments on proposed revisions to the NJCEP Protocols to Measure 
Resource Savings for Fiscal Year 2020. Proposed changes for FY20 are "redlined" against 
the FY19 Protocols and are available on here.  
 
Please submit comments to publiccomments@NJCleanEnergy.com by Wednesday, June 12, 
2019 at 5pm and reference "FY20 Protocols" in the subject line. UPDATE: The comment 
period has been extended to Friday, June 21, 2019 at 5pm.  
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New Jersey's Clean Energy Program | 44 South Clinton Ave, PO Box 350, Trenton, NJ 08625  
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